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7502 2nd Street 

Burnaby, BC, V3N 3R5 

Phone:  604-296-9029 

http://secondstreet.burnabyschools.ca  

May 2021 

Principal:  Mr. Jeff Hutton 

Head Teacher:  Ms. Brigid Gaster 

Coordinator:  Ms. Gayle Beavil  

At Second Street Community School, we are committed to be a    

respectful,  joyful, and safe learning environment  

where we all strive to be our best. 

Dear Second Street families, 

We hope that everyone that everyone is continuing to stay safe and take care of each other. This 

month we had a few students test positive for Covid –19. The affected students are doing well and 

we wish them well. I would like to thank all of the families for their support in helping keep our 

community safe when they were asked to self isolate their children. It is a stressful time, but 

everyone’s cooperation made it much better than it could have been. 

May is Asian Heritage Month.  This year’s theme is ‘Recognition, Resilience, and Resolve’.  Please 

click on this link for more information about this important month  https://www.canada.ca/en/

canadian-heritage/campaigns/asian-heritage-month.html 

At this time of year, families begin thinking about their child’s class placement for the upcoming 

school year. Please know that our staff members work together to thoughtfully place students in 

classes based on the number of teachers assigned to our school by the District Staffing Team. 

When determining each student’s  placement, a variety of factors are considered. For example: 

academic and social strengths and needs, learning styles, friendships, a balance of boys and girls, 

along with the number of students in each class, special interests, and available support staff. We 

use our professional judgment and existing data (while engaging in careful discussion) as we 

create classes, keeping in mind the considerations listed above. It is the responsibility of the school 

staff to arrange classes so that each student has a positive learning environment and teachers 

have a manageable teaching assignment. 

If you wish to share information about your student, written requests for class placement that 

describe the academic, social and/or physical needs of your student will be considered. Please do 

not request specific teachers. Letters must be submitted to the office by Friday, June 4.  

Please note that these letters are shared with our teaching staff when classes are created. As 

always, classes will be finalized in September. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me 

(604-296-9029). 

Remember to take care of yourself and others. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Hutton 

Principal 

During the first two weeks of May, the contents of the Lost and Found Trolley will be 

placed on tables near the 1st Street entrance.  Students are asked to look there for 

any items that they might have lost. All unclaimed items will be donated to charity 

at the end of the school year.  

NOTE: Small items such as keys, jewelry, and eye glasses are kept at the office.  

Please call us if you are wondering if something has been turned into there. 
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REMINDERS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

1. Changes to child’s information:  If your child’s information changes  - address, phone number (home, cell, or 

work), email address, or emergency contact information - please let the school office know.  It is critical that 

we have current student information in the event of an emergency.   

• If a phone number or email address has changed — send the office a note with the updated information.  

• If your address has changed — we must update the proof of residency documents in your child’s student 

file. The school district requires us to  have two items on file  — at least one being from Category A below: 

  Category A:  proof of ownership of dwelling or long-term lease or rental of dwelling; legal       

      documents indicating BC residence; parent or guardian filing income tax re     

      turns as a BC resident 

  Category B:  BC hydro bill, BC cable bill, Provincial driver’s license, provincial registration of  

      automobile, Canadian bank accounts or credit cards 

2. Student absences or tardiness:  If your child will be absent from school because of an illness, a medical ap-

pointment, vacation, etc., please call the school office (even if you have told their teacher) before 9:00 a.m. 

and leave a message [604.296.2909 and press 2 for our absentee line] with your child’s name, their teacher’s 

name, and the reason for their absence. If your child arrives late, please remind them to come to  the office 

for a late slip BEFORE they go to class.  

3. Registration for 2021/2022 School Year 

• Grade 7 Parents:  Current Grade 7 students (living in Burnaby) are automatically registered at their     

catchment secondary school for Grade 8 (starting in September 2021). Students who do not live in the 

catchment area of the Secondary School they wish to attend, MUST submit a Cross-District or Out-of-

District Transfer  Application to their school of choice. If you have any questions please call the office at 

604.296.9029 ext. 3.  

• Registration: Students entering Kindergarten in September 2021 must register online at their English     

catchment school. For more information about Registration Requirements, please go to the Burnaby 

School District’s website https://burnabyschools.ca/registration/    

 Cross District Application or Out-of-District Application: if you would like your child to attend Second 

Street but live outside our catchment area, please register online at your catchment school and then 

complete and send a Cross-District or Out-of-District Application form to Second Street School.  Please 

go the Burnaby School District’s website to find the forms: https://burnabyschools.ca/registration-

categories/#studenttransfers 

 Mandarin Immersion and French Immersion: If you live in Burnaby and want to apply to either the 

French Immersion or Mandarin Immersion program, you must first register your child at their English 

catchment school. Applications for the Immersion programs may be completed online during the 

month of February. Please go to the Burnaby School District’s website to complete and submit the 

online application  -  https://forms.sd41.bc.ca/Forms/Applications-Language-Programs.  
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Singing Our Way to K 

Join our Strong Start teacher, Teacher Beth and our               

Kindergarten Team, Ms. Albanese, Ms. Spracklin and Ms. Ludu 

for a “Zoom Circle Time” on Friday June 11, 2021 at  1:00pm.  

This will give your children a chance to see and interact  with 

us before starting Kindergarten.  

All Kindergarten students who have registered for school in 

September at 2nd Street Community School and their  parents 

are invited to attend. 

You will be receiving more information about this event in the 

coming weeks.  

Upcoming Events for those entering Kindergarten in September 2021  

            Forest Day with K 

All Kindergarten students who have registered for school in September at 2nd Street Community School and 

their parents are invited to join us at Robert Burnaby Park Playground on Thursday, June 24th 2021 for a       

30-minute ‘Meet and Greet’ with the Kindergarten Team.  

Due to COVID, we have had to make small groups to accommodate for social distancing.  

You will be receiving an invitation from us for an assigned time.  Please come ONLY for your assigned time to 

ensure we have safe numbers. If you cannot attend  at your assigned time, we will look forward to seeing you 

in September.  

In the coming weeks, an email reminder will be sent to all families who are registered for Kindergarten.    

Please don’t forget to RSVP if you are able to attend. We  can’t wait to get to know you and your wonderful 

children!    
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MASKS IN BURNABY SCHOOLS 

The Ministry of Education has advised school districts that 

all K-12 staff and all students in Grades 4-12 are required 

to wear a mask while indoors at school, including when 

they are at their desks or workstations. Kindergarten to 

Grade 3 students are strongly encouraged to do so, as 

well.   Should you wish to view the updated guidance 

and exemptions from the BC Centre for Disease Control, 

you can find here  http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-

Site/Documents/COVID_public_guidance/

Addendum_Public_Health_Guidance_K-12.pdf  

These changes do no replace what we must each con-

tinue to do: maximize physical distance (even when out-

side), wash hands frequently, do the Daily Health Check  

(https://burnabyschools.ca/daily-health-check-for-

students/) and stay home when sick 

Additional detailed information about mask requirements 

can be found at  in the Burnaby School District – Stage 2 
Return to School Health and Safety Handbook COVID-19 

(https://burnabyschools.ca/covid-19-sharing-clear-and-

current-information/), which is regularly updated with the 

latest guidance from the BDCD. 

Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gvLA--

hGU70  

Join Second Street Community School in raising money for 

#JeanUp starting May 1st.  

Join BC Children’s Hospital’s mission to make jeans a symbol of 

something bigger—helping kids get out of their hospital gowns 

and back into their jeans.  

We will be collecting donations for the entire month of May 

(either through your children or our school’s donation link — see 

below):  

https://secured.bcchf.ca/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?

eventid=353204&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=https%3a%2f%

2fwww.bcchf.ca%2f 

Odlum Brown Limited will match all donations made (through 

our school’s online fundraising page) up to a cumulative total of 

$30,000. 

By coming together, we can help conquer the serious and life-

long illnesses that affect our province’s kids.  

https://burnabyschools.ca/blog/daily-health-check-for-students/
https://burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/BSD-Stage-2-Return-to-School-Staff-Handbook-COVID-19-for-2021-03-31.pdf
https://burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/BSD-Stage-2-Return-to-School-Staff-Handbook-COVID-19-for-2021-03-31.pdf
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Community Office 

Gayle Beavil, Community School Coordinator 

Dayna Prest, Office Assistant     
   In the office: Mon-Thurs: 9:00am – 2:00pm,                    
   Fri: 9:00am-1:00pm  

Did you know…?  If you are low-income, 

there are several supports available for you.  

You can get  recreation credits, subsidies for 

camp, help at  Christmas time, and help 

with sports fees for your kids!  Ask in the 

Community Office. We can help. 



Registration will begin in May 2021.
Summer Fun is a day camp for children ages 6 to 12 years old.

Our days are filled with ...
Laughter, parks, games & activities, arts and crafts, cooking, and much 

much more!

We have a special week July 26 to 30

Dance and Movement Week

(dance movements, yoga, and poi ball spinning)

With Guest Instructor Ms Spracklin

For more information please contact us at 604-889-1092, 
eos.summerfun@gmail.com or stop by Kid’s Link Out of School Care at 

Second Street School.

**SPACE NOW AVAILABLE**

Located on site at Second Street School,  we offer before and after school care to 
Second Street students. Kid’s Link Out of School Care is open all year long including 
Winter, Spring and Summer Breaks, Professional Days and Early Dismissals. (Closed 
on Statutory Holidays.)  Hours of Operation School Days Mon‐Fri—7‐9am and 3‐6pm 

School Breaks and Pro‐d Days 7am‐6pm

Things we do at Kid’s Link: Crafts, bake, gym, games, outside play, help with 
homework, reading time and more!

For more information on fees or how to register please contact us at
eos.kidslink@gmail.com or by phone at 604-889-1092
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https://burnabygirlsbaseball.com/ 
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